From: Front Desk on behalf of General

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application for Erection of Manure Store at Church Farm Kilburn - NYM/2017/0787/FL

Date: 05 March 2018 09:23:15

Importance: High

From: Sara Cussons

Sent: 28 February 2018 11:24 **To:** GEN - Planning Emails

Subject: Application for Erection of Manure Store at Church Farm Kilburn - NYM/2017/0787/FL

Importance: High

Dear Mrs Saunders

On 27 February I received a letter notifying the Council that NYMNP are in receipt of amended/additional details for the above planning application. Your letter gives the Council 10 days to respond...meaning our comments should be returned by 6 March.

Our next PC meeting will be held on 19th March and as the Council are not permitted to discuss planning applications outside council, I write to request an extension until 22 March – allowing time for our comments to be submitted.

I look forward to hearing if this proposal is acceptable.

With kind regards

Sara Cussons Chair, Kilburn Parish Council High & Low NYMNPA

05/03/2018